
 
  To rent the Community Centre Hall: 

613-587-4559/613-587-4838 or email wdra@nrtco.net 
Ice bookings: arenas@whitewaterregion.ca;  

or call Courtney at the Township @ 613-646-2282 ext. 150  
 

For Newsletter inquiries: 
Email: wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or call 613-587-4394  

DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ENTRIES IS THE 15TH OF THE MONTH 

www.westmeathtoday.ca 

April 2023 Newsletter 

 Upcoming 
Events 

Apr. 5th Soup & Dessert Luncheon 

LaPasse Hall 11:30 - 1:00 

Apr. 6th Yoga 6:00 pm                    

Westmeath Rec. Centre Hall 

Apr. 17th WDRA AGM - 7pm           

Westmeath Rec. Centre Hall 

Apr. 15th Beachburg Lion’s Pancake 

Breakfast 

Apr. 19th RSSC Soup & Dessert Lunch 

12 noon, Westmeath Rec. 

Centre Hall 

June 17th WDRA Golf Tournament 

July 1st CANADA DAY, Chicken BBQ 

July 15th Tour de Whitewater 

July 15th WDRA Big Breakfast                

Westmeath Rec. Centre Hall 

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS WITH US -  

ONLY $25.00/MONTH -GET ONE MONTH FREE 

WHEN YOU COMMIT TO A FULL YEAR. 

FOR MORE  NFORMATION OR TO                          

ADVERTISE,PLEASE CONTACT HEATHER AT         

wdranewsletter@nrtco.net 

Andrew Brotton 

Broker 

613-633-8661 

andrew@thesignatureteam.net 

 

ELLIOTT’S INCOME TAX 

(613) 582-3431 

318 WESTMEATH ROAD 

WDRA ANNUAL AGM 
 

On Monday, April 17, 2023 at 
7:00 pm at the Westmeath Rec. 
Centre Hall we will be holding 
our annual general meeting. A 
number of board positions are 
up for election - Vice President, 
Treasurer, Member at Large and 

Kitchen Manager.  
If you are interested in being 

part of the board or would like 
to learn more about our       

committee please contact   
Brenda at 613 587-4518 or send 
a message to wdra@nrtco.net.  

 
All are welcome. 

WESTMEATH WINTER CARNIVAL 
Thank you to everyone who helped in various roles. Thank you to those 
who donated food, and those who worked at the hall. Thank you to  
Marie McMullen who continues to bartend. Thank you to the ladies 
who worked at the front door selling tickets and food - Cheryl         
Spotswood, Gail Watson, Mona Lacroix and Gail Ethier. Thank you goes 
out to Sydney Fletcher and April White who looked after the              
Lumberjack contest. The winner of the tea boiling was Korbyn and Arie 
Keller with a time of 6:19. The bale toss winner was Braden Yakabuskie 
34 feet, and Arie Keller with nail driving at 1.2 seconds. The tug of war 
was very entertaining to watch. Thank you to Rondeau Electric that let 
us borrow their big rope. Our winter carnival wouldn’t be the same 
without Anne Bromley and her 4 H grain table. The children love it. the 
crafts and play doh is always a hit with the children. Thank you to Anne 
and all her volunteers. Thank you also to Jim and Kim who looked after 
Bingo. Thank you to Annmarie Reist and Laura Pelkey who helped with 
children’s games and the bon fire with sparklers and other activities. 
Thank you Robert Watson for bringing the deep fryer and for being   
outside helping as well. Thank you to all those who helped with the  
outside BBQ - Darren Shackleton, Heather Fleury, Dane Prosper and I 
know I am missing others. Once again Dave Lessard organized a        
scavenger hunt. Dave and Marie spent a good amount of time placing 
their clues out Friday night, and then having to go and dig some of them 
out that were buried in snow Saturday morning. Thank you so much. 
Lots of children enjoyed participating. Saturday was a very busy day for 
our carnival. We would like to start off first by sending out a huge thank 
you to Drew McLeish the Twp. snow plow driver who was able to clear 
the snow in front of the hall before all the barricades went up. It was so 
greatly appreciated. Our big buffet breakfast was a great success, with 
many meals served. The hockey tournament started at 8:00 am with 8 
teams taking part. The B champ winners were The Swingers and the A 
champ winners were the Valley Ducks. Thank you so much to all the 
teams that entered. They were The Participants, The Roaring Roosters, 
The Lagers, Mikes Home Hardware, Cavanagh Construction and No X 
Box Today. Shout out to our oldest player who word has it got a hat 
trick in one game, Dave Lessard. Thank you so much to our volunteers 
who helped in the time box, Peter and Bruce Ethier, Jason and Connor 
Reist, Cailen and Andrew Bromley, Krysten Sheedy and Shannon Cowan. 
What a great weekend we had for our Winter Carnival. We started off 
with having the students from Our Lady of Grace come and have a free 
hot dog, drink and dessert at the hall. This was followed up with food 
and games/darts at the hall Friday night. Thank you to everyone who 
helped prepare and serve the food.  



     FOR HALL         

BOOKINGS  

Please call            

Marg Gervais                                

@ 613-587-4838 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED     

Delta Bingo 
2 bingos per month 

Short training period. 
We don't want to lose 
this valuable source or 
revenue which helps 

our programming and 
events.                          

 

Table set up and chairs 
For events at the hall as 

well  a coordinator to     
contact volunteers as to 
date and time required 
Email wdra@nrtco.net 

 

Kitchen 
For events and catered 
meals. Contact Leatrice 

at (613) 587-4503. 
 

Golf Tournament 
Please contact Beth 

Ethier at (613) 587-4294 
if you are interested in   

volunteering. 
 

School Volunteer Hours  
The WDRA offers great   
opportunities for stu-

dents to get their volun-
teer hours in at any of 
our upcoming events. 

Please email 
wdra@nrtco.net if            

interested. 

Dart night every Friday 

at 7:00 pm, Westmeath 

Rec. Centre Hall. $5.00 

per    person. The bar is 

open.  Bring your own 

darts. Great fun 

and lots of 

laughs.  

YOGA 
On Thursday April 6th at 6:00 pm we will be starting 5 
weeks of yoga. The cost is $40.00. The classes will be at the 
Westmeath Rec Centre Hall, 119 Synton Street. To register 
please contact Beth at 613 587-4294 or send a message to 
the Westmeath and District Recreation Association           
Facebook page. Deadline to register is April 4th. Drop ins 
will be permitted at a cost of $12.00 a class, however we 

will need a minimum number to ensure the class goes ahead.  

Beachburg Lions Club 
ANNUAL SPRING BREAKFAST 

April 15, 2023 
7:30 - 10:30 am 

Adults $12, Youth 7-12yrs $7, Children 6 & un-
der n/c 
MENU 

Eggs & Bacon, Pancaked & Sausage 
Home Fries, Homemade Baked Beans, 

Muffins & Toast 
Local Maple Syrup 
Coffee/Tea/Juice 

WDRA ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 

SAVE THE DATE 

Saturday, June 17, 2023 
Oaks of Cobden 

The cost is $100 per player for 18 holes of golf, 
cart and dinner. 

We are looking for teams, hole sponsors and    
prizes (homemade or purchased).                      

No prize is too small. 

For more information, please    
contact Beth Ethier                      
at (613) 587-4294. 

MINOR BALL 

Minor softball will just be 
around the corner. We are 
looking for players for all 

divisions. If you are         
interested in playing soft 

ball please contact Beth at 
613-587-4294, send a  

message to our Facebook page or email to 
ethierpb@nrtco.net.  

mailto:wdra@nrtco.net

